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I am very concerned about this project regarding air, water, and impact to the delicate Sonoran
Desert ecosystem. I encourage the ADEQ to honor its mission to PROTECT Arizona residents by
rejecting this project. At the very least, the requirements of Hudbay should be at least a Class 1
Permit. We will not fair well by allowing privatized profit, and then socialize the cost of restoration
to inevitable damage later.


